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The United States Toxic Substances Control Act (TSCA) is a federal regulation that allows the 
Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) to comprehensively manage chemicals in U.S. Commerce. This 
includes reporting requirements under TSCA Section 8(a)(7), which apply to perfluoroalkyl and 
polyfluoroalkyl substances (PFAS). TSCA mandates the reporting of certain information from U.S. 
manufacturers of all PFAS chemicals, including PFAS created as manufacturing byproducts. Reporting is 
also required for PFAS imported into the United States, whether on their own or as an incorporated article 
component 

PFAS are a complex group of chemicals; TSCA PFAS requirements apply to all types of PFAS used in U.S. 
commerce, as defined by the EPA's Chemical Data Reporting (CDR) database. More information is 
available from the EPA's TSCA PFAS webpage. 

In Europe groups of PFAS substances are regulated in the EU-POP regulation EU2019/1021 

VadaTech hereby declare, we do not use the above-mentioned chemicals in the manufacture of our 
products and based on our current knowledge, we inform that our products do not contain PFAS. 

Confidentiality: 

All information contained in this letter shall be treated as confidential and may not be disclosed to other 
parties without the written consent of VadaTech. 

If you have any questions in relation to this letter please contact sales@vadatech.com  

 

Quality Assurance Management 

Vadatech, Inc 

https://www.epa.gov/assessing-and-managing-chemicals-under-tsca/risk-management-and-polyfluoroalkyl-substances-pfas
https://eur-lex.europa.eu/legal-content/EN/TXT/PDF/?uri=CELEX:32019R1021
mailto:sales@vadatech.com

